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TO:   Amy Krishnamurthy, Chair, Acton-Boxborough Regional School Committee (ABRSC) 
FROM:  Paul Murphy, Chair, Interim Superintendent Search Subcommittee (ISSS) 
DATE:  7/26/17 
RE:   Recommended Finalists for Interim Superintendent 
 

As requested by the ABRSC, the ISSS undertook the task of screening a pool of candidates for the purpose of 
recommending finalists for consideration for the position of Interim Superintendent for our District.   A total of 29 
candidates responded to the posting, from which three were selected for further consideration by the ABRSC. 

 

Mr. William McAlduff has 20 years of experience as a Superintendent and Interim Superintendent of Schools in four 
Massachusetts school districts including Winchester, and, most recently, Dover-Sherborn.  While in Winchester he 
worked with the Massachusetts School Building Authority (MSBA) on two school building projects and, while 
Superintendent in the King Philip Regional School District, he successfully led the process to secure a debt exclusion 
override in each of three member communities for construction of a new high school and renovation of their junior 
high school.   Mr. McAlduff has served as a high school principal and assistant principal and, for six years, was a 
teacher in the Lexington Public Schools.  He holds a Master’s degree from Montana State University. 

 

Dr. Edward Malvey has over 20 years of experience as a Superintendent and Interim Superintendent of Schools 
including 12 years as Superintendent in the Cohasset, MA and Griswold, CT School Districts and 9 years as an Interim 
Superintendent in 7 school districts throughout Massachusetts and Connecticut including several regionalized districts.  
Prior to that, he was an Assistant Superintendent, a Principal, an Assistant Principal and an Elementary and Secondary 
teacher.  His experience includes oversight of curriculum initiatives, reorganizations, fiscal crisis issues and school 
construction projects.  Dr. Malvey holds a Master’s degree from Northeastern University and an Ed.D. from George 
Washington University. 

 

Ms. Marie Altieri is currently the Deputy Superintendent of the Acton-Boxborough Regional School District 
(ABRSD). Since 2007, she has served ABRSD as the Director of Personnel and Administrative Services.  From 1998-
2005, during her tenure on the Acton-Boxborough Regional School Committee, she played an active role on the 
Building Committee during three school building projects including the expansion/renovation of the High School and 
Junior High School as well as the construction of the Parker-Damon Building which houses the Merriam and 
McCarthy Towne Schools.  Ms. Altieri holds a Massachusetts teacher’s license and, for 12 years, taught technology 
courses in the private sector and at Hanscom Middle School.  She holds a Master’s degree from Boston University and 
has worked to implement her major research paper entitled “Later School Start Times: How to Improve Academic, 
Social and Emotional Well-Being”.  






















